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2021-2022 ACP Oakland Open Enrollment Update! 
 

NEW!!  Open Enrollment applications for ACP Oakland Junior High for the 2021-2022 school year will be 

submitted completely online!  In efforts to minimize lines and ensure an equitable application process, open 

enrollment for ACP Oakland will only be accepted via our online application platform.  Paper applications will 

not be accepted.  The link for the ACP Oakland open enrollment application will be posted on the ACP Oakland 

website at https://www.cusd80.com/Domain/1479  and will be “live” for all ACP Oakland Junior High 

applicants beginning at 7:30 am on January 11, 2021.  The applications will be time stamped upon submittal 

and a confirmation email will be sent upon successful receipt.   

 

NOTE – This online application platform is only available for students applying to ACP Oakland Junior High.  

All other secondary schools will use the application at www.cusd80.com/secondaryopenenrollment.  

 

Students not currently attending CUSD:  All applications must have grade, attendance and behavior reports 

either uploaded to the online application platform or you may drop them off to the school within 5 business 

days of submittal, or the application will be cancelled and considered incomplete.  If student has an IEP, a 

complete copy of their current IEP must also be submitted.   

 

In addition, all applicants for ACP Oakland JH grades 6th – 8th will receive an email on January 19, 2021 

stating whether their open enrollment application has been approved, declined, or if your student is on the 

waitlist. Emails will be sent after 5:00pm on January 19th.  

 

o In the event we are unable to accept your student due to enrollment capacity, your student will be 

placed on a waitlist.  

o Reasons a student would receive a decline letter includes issues with grades, attendance, and/or 

discipline. Declined students are not placed on the waitlist. 

 

For more information, please contact ACP Oakland directly at 480-224-3930 or you may reach out via email to 

bigelow.linda@cusd80.com. 
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